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 ‘To learn, to love, to live as a community of God with Christ as our teacher’
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Dear Parents and Carers,
Miss Perry and Mrs Bhandal will be leaving us at the end of the summer term.
Mrs Bhandal has decided to step away from teaching. She first joined us in November 2018. Since then she has successfully supported our split class system and acted as a supply. From September 2020 Mrs Bhandal has supported Year 5, working far above her contacted hours to ensure the success of our Covid19 measures. The bubble system could not have worked in Year 5 without her extra voluntary hours. For her service to the school we thank her and wish her well in her new endeavours. 
Miss Perry has decided to return to Cambridgeshire and she will join her school in September 2021. Miss Perry joined us in June 2019. She was a newly qualified teacher and her induction was interrupted by the Covid19 lockdown. Even so she always remained bright and cheerful and she has brought much happiness to our team. During her time with us, she has contributed greatly to the progress of our Key Stage 1 pupils, most recently developing a continuous provision model in Year 1. 
It is with great sadness that we say farewell to these members of staff. They have both brought their professionalism and talents into our community for the benefit of pupils and colleagues alike. It is always disappointing to lose staff of such calibre. Prior to the end of term, we inform you of the teacher class allocation for September 2021. 
Best wishes,
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